
Bank Holiday support for vulnerable people who are self-isolating 

Hello all – as we approach the long Bank Holiday weekend, we thought it would be a good idea 
to collate in one place all the support that is available if you need help. 

As always if you need help and can’t find what you need below then please do feel free to call 
one of the Councillors who will do their best to assist if they can. 

 

Manea Post Office and shop are STILL offering a home delivery service through the B/H 
weekend.  Contact no is 01354 680315.  Opening times for the Bank Holiday are 

 Good Friday 6.30am - 5.00pm 
 Easter Sunday 8.00am – 5.00pm 
 Easter Monday 6.30am – 5.00pm 

FACT is taking orders today for delivery tomorrow but are having a break over the weekend and 
will resume next week.  They are taking telephone orders for shopping via Tesco and can accept 
card/cash/cheque payments.  This is a free service.  Tel no is 01354 661234 

Fenland District Council is opening their customer service centre phone lines on Good Friday 
and Easter Monday from 9-4 and Saturday from 9-12.  The new Community Hub will also be 
manned during this time.  Tel no is 01354 654321 and Community Hub option is no 6.  Please 
do call them if you have any specific problems or just need to chat. 

Prescriptions – Cllr Coupland is doing a marvellous job of delivering daily medication from 
Manea Surgery to those who are self-isolating.  Please talk to the surgery if you want to be 
added to the home delivery rota.  If you are registered in March or Chatteris FACT may be able 
to help get your prescriptions to you. 

On a more general note we want to thank everyone in the village for really stepping up to 
support each other through these extraordinary times.  There are some great examples of 
people going the extra mile and that is what makes this village special.   

We are also grateful to everyone for following the government instructions and for avoiding 
using the park, skatepark and MUGA.  It is doubly infuriating that we are about to have a lovely 
bank holiday weekend, but it is vital that we all stick with this. 
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